
Your refuse and recycling collections 
will NOT change over Christmas

Recycling wrapping paper  
and Christmas cards
Put these in with your cardboard.  
We cannot recycle foil or glittery 
wrapping paper, glittery cards, 
ribbons, bows and tape. 

Extra recycling over Christmas?
Put this in a sturdy bag or small box 
(please keep each material separate) 
and place beside your red boxes 
and bags. Please flatten or cut large 
cardboard into pieces no larger than 
1m x 1m.

For more information visit 
www.warwickdc.gov.uk/christmasrecycling
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We will be working as normal on all bank holidays including  
Monday 27 December 2021, Tuesday 28 December 2021  

and Monday 3 January 2022 to collect your refuse and recycling. 
However, to ensure we can collect the increased recycling and refuse, 

there will be no green bin collections during this period.

Christmas tree recycling
This year we are supporting two 
great local charities, The Myton 
Hospices and Pass The Smile, 
who offer a real Christmas tree 
collection and recycling service 
from your doorstep for a small 
donation. Collections take place  
8 − 10 Jan 2022. For more information or  
to book your collection simply visit  
www.warwickdc.gov.uk/christmasrecycling
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There will be NO green bin collections between  
Monday 27 December 2021 – Friday 7 January 2022

Green bin collections will resume from Monday 10 January  
2022 and Christmas trees can then be collected on your next 
scheduled collection date. Simply cut the tree into pieces and put it 
in your green bin. Alternatively, you could arrange a collection to 
support charity, details below.

Please ensure your bins, boxes and bags are presented at the 
edge of your property by 7am on your collection day.

 
Food 

waste can be 
placed in your 
grey bin during 

this time


